ADDENDUM SEVEN TO THE REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR LOS ANGELES COUNTY ONE STOP OPERATOR
(OSO) FOR THE AMERCIA’S JOB CENTERS OF CALIFORNIA (AJCCS), RFP NO. WIOA-01-2016 (REVISED)

The purpose of this addendum is to issue an update on the OSO for AJCC RFP. The Workforce
Development, Aging and Community Services (WDACS) Department is working on finalizing the results of
the procurement. As such, the Contract services start date of July 1, 2017 will not be impacted and will
begin as planned. WDACS will continue to keep proposers apprised of updates as they occur.



